WARD 1

Town Hall Meeting

Councilmember Brianne Nadeau and

DC Water Interim CEO and General Manager
Henderson J. Brown are co-hosting a town
hall meeting to discuss water projects and

issues impacting your community.

e Water Rates e Billing Issues
¢ Clean Rivers e Infrastructure
¢ Drinking Water ¢ Job Opportunities

For more information, visit
dcwater.com/rates or call the DC Water
Office of External Affairs at (202) 787-2200.

THURSDAY, MARCH 29, 2018 ¢ 6:30-8:30 p.m.
DC Housing Finance Agency, Auditorium
815 Florida Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20001
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